
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 23, 2021 
 
 
An Invitation to Attend Mighty Meals  
  
 

Dear Family Member or Guardian:  

  

The Junior League of Tallahassee (JLT) is excited to offer your child an invitation to receive a Mighty Meals 
box for your family during the week of Spring Break!  On Saturday, March 13, 2021, JLT will host the 
Mighty Meals event and distribute this meal box to you and your child. Each Mighty Meals box will feed a 
family of four up to three meals per day for seven days. Each family will also receive recipes to make the 
best use of the ingredients in the box, nutritional information, and fun activities for the children. There is 
no cost for you to participate in this event.  
  

The guidance counselor at your child’s school recommended your child’s name to the Junior League of 
Tallahassee.  We would be thrilled to have your child participate in this event!  Please note that this event 
is first come first serve. To reserve your child’s place for Mighty Meals, please scan the QR code at the 
bottom of this letter to electronically submit your registration form. Alternatively, you may also 
complete and return the enclosed forms to your child’s school by Wednesday, March 3rd or email them 
to us at mightymeals@jltallahassee.org.  We must receive your completed forms by this date if you wish 
to participate. You will be notified after March 3rd of whether your spot is reserved or your family has 
been placed on a waitlist.   
 
The Mighty Meals distribution event will be held at the John G. Riley Elementary School on March 13th 
from 9 to 11 AM. If you have been notified that you have a reserved spot, please arrive at John G. Riley 
Elementary School, 1400 Indiana St, Tallahassee, FL 32304, on March 13th. When you arrive at the school, 
please follow the signage that will direct you to a check-in table.  After checking in, a League member will 
direct you and a Mighty Meals box will be loaded into your vehicle! 
 

We hope your child will be able to join us at the Mighty Meals on Saturday, March 13th.  Please be sure 
to return the form for registration by Friday, February 19th, to reserve your child’s place!  Please contact 
us directly with any questions.  We look forward to seeing you at Mighty Meals!  
  

Sincerely, 
 
Heather Summers                Charlisa Whyms 

Mighty Meals Chair              Mighty Meals Chair-Elect        

 
mightymeals@jltallahassee.org 
 


